
 
Dear Parent/Carer                             20 February 2024                    

EASTER RAFFLE 
 

We are again having an Easter raffle.  Staff and Governors at Heather Garth donate all the Easter eggs for this raffle so all the 
money raised is for school funds. 
 
Raffle tickets are £1.00 per strip and attached are 2 strips, total £2.00 (if you require further raffle tickets, these are available 
from the school office). Please put your child’s name on each individual ticket on one side of the strip and return with the cash 
in the money bag provided. Please return the raffle tickets to school no later than Tuesday 19 March 2024 in order for the raffle 
to be drawn on Wednesday 20 March 2024.   We want all prizes to be claimed when we draw the raffle and therefore if a 
ticket is drawn out with no name on it, we will just pick out another ticket for that prize. There are LOTS AND LOTS OF EASTER 
EGGS TO BE WON. 
 

EASTER EGG COMPETITION 
Once again, we are holding an Easter egg competition.  Please encourage your child to enter the competition by decorating a 
hard-boiled egg. This will take place on Wednesday 20 March 2024 and the winners will be announced during assembly.  There 
will be two winners per class and the prize is an Easter egg.  You will be able to check out the winners on the school website.  
Every child who enters will receive a Cadbury’s cream/caramel egg.  FS1 entries - If your child does not attend on Wednesday 
morning and would like to enter, please bring their decorated egg to school on Tuesday 19 March 2024.  WEATHER 
PERMITTING - All entries will be displayed in the playground from 2.45 pm on the day for parents and carers to view before they 
are collected by the children when leaving school at 3.05 pm.   

 
Have fun & Good luck! 
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